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COMMENT FORM FOR NIRB SCREENINGS 

 
The Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB) has a mandate to protect the integrity of the 

ecosystem for the existing and future residents of Nunavut. To assess the environmental and 

socio-economic impacts of the project proposal, NIRB would like to hear your concerns, 

comments and suggestions about the following project proposal application: 

 
Project Proposal Title: Quarry Pit 

Proponent:  Hiku Projects LTD 

Location:  Kitikmeot Region 

Comments Due By:  February 3, 2021 NIRB #: 20QN023 

 

Indicate your concerns about the project proposal below: 

 no concerns                                                               traditional uses of land 

 water quality                                                             Inuit harvesting activities 

 terrain                                                                        community involvement and consultation 

 air quality                                                                  local development in the area 

 wildlife and their habitat                                           tourism in the area 

 marine mammals and their habitat                            human health issues                  

 birds and their habitat                                                other: please see below 

 fish and their habitat                                                   

 heritage resources in area                                           

Please describe the concerns indicated above: 
 

My question is more of a concern as to the specific location of the quarry site. How do you determine GPS 

coordinates? Who determines that? Having two existing company’s removing material from this one and only 

location is and will become an issue, reasoning: Local campers having cabins to the east and south of that area are 

noticing it more and more each year how much the quarrying is moving closer to the ocean’s high water mark and 

private cabins. Kugluktuk’s office members should stake out the within boundaries for these contractors. Hopefully 

in the future our Lands department will also be notified as to each of the contractors time frame in this quarry 

pit/expiration date/quarry permit expiration dates and as well, the amount they wish to quarry adds up to what’s 

stated on their quarry application. 

 

 

 

Do you have any suggestions or recommendations for this application? 

 

Note: only quarrying is to be on the south side of the gravel pit road. NOT the north side because of DND 

setbacks. 
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Do you support the project proposal? Yes    No     Any additional comments? 

 

Once contractor’s quarry agreement has expired is it noted they are to flatten out any built up areas or 

restore the land back to a pleasing visual manner? It’s a question for all contractors 

 

 

 

Name of person commenting: Development Officer of Hamlet of Cambridge Bay 

Position: Development Officer Organization:  

Signature: Land Administration Date: February 2021 

   
 


